
ALL LANES BLOCKED ON I-64 WEST IN YORK
COUNTY
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YORK COUNTY— All lanes are blocked on I-64 west at the Queens Creek
overpass bridges near Camp Peary (exit 238) due to a multi-vehicle crash.

Traffic is currently being detoured to Route 199/Humelsine Parkway (exit 242)
as first responders and VDOT crews work to assist the motorists involved and
to clear the scene as quickly and safely as possible.

Motorists should expect delays and take an alternate route For updates, the
public can check 511Virginia.org, the free 511VA app and Twitter
(@511HamptonRoads or @VaDOTHR).

All eastbound lanes on I-64 at the Queens Creek bridge have reopened from a
second crash that had occurred this morning in the same location but in the
opposite direction.

(Photo credit: Virginia State Police)
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